
From: Kylee Watkins
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Cc: Damien Hooper; Lorie Butterly; Deb Firestone; Brett Lenz; Andrew Murphy
Subject: Re: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 11:41:31 AM
Attachments: Outlook-w0rgrxb3.png

Outlook-rgjkgcvw.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 
Hi Kelly, 
To follow up on my email yesterday, please let us know when the Colville Tribe can meet. 

Thanks,

Kylee Watkins
Lands Specialist
Cell          509.721.0542
OFFICE    509.754.7773
PHONE    509.754.5088 EXT. 3256
EMAIL      kwatkins@gcpud.org
 

 
grantpud.org

From: Kylee Watkins
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 12:57 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Damien Hooper <dhooper@gcpud.org>; Lorie Butterly <Lbutterly@gcpud.org>; Deb Firestone
<Dfirest@gcpud.org>; Brett Lenz <Blenz@gcpud.org>; Andrew Murphy <Amurphy@gcpud.org>
Subject: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project
 
Good afternoon, 
All of our projects are guided by our Historic Properties Management Plan in Consultation with
the CRWG. The CRWG is our Cultural Resources Working Group which includes the CCT Tribal
Historic Preservation Officer and the Tribes CR office. Our archeologist has contacted the
Tribes CR office and they said that the request wasn't from them. Please let us know if you
need any additional information. 

Thanks,
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